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27 April 2015
Mr Jim Pearce MP
Chair

Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee
Queensland Parliament

George Street

BRISBANE QLD 4000

Via Email: ]PNRC@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Mr Pearce
Re: Local Government and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015

Thank you for your invitation dated 10t April 2015, to make a Submission in relation to the Local
Government and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015.

The Queensland Trucking Association Ltd (QTA) has an interest in the deferment of the
commencement of Chapter 2 (Registration) of the Heavy Vehicle National Law Act 2012, until 15t July
2018.

QTA Ltd is the pre-eminent Industry Association in Queensland whose membership is
representative of all elements of the freight task, geographically throughout Queensland, and is
recognised as such by the Queensland Government. QTA Ltd has regularly appeared before
Queensland Parliament Committees over many years.

QTA Ltd is a foundation member of the Australian Trucking Association (ATA). I am familiar with
the Submission filed with your Committee by the ATA dated 27t April 2015.

QTA Ltd supports the ATA’s submission in every respect and accordingly recommends that the
Queensland Parliament pass Part 3 of the Bill which would defer the commencement of Chapter 2
(Registration) of the Heavy Vehicle National Law Act 2012 until 1st July 2018.

Should the Committee require any further information, submission or appearance, the writer may
be contacted on 0418 724 981 or email peter@qta.com.au.

Regards

G2l

Peter Garske
Chief Executive Officer
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